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MEMORANDUM 
 

TO: Parties and Limited Participants in the Brockton  

Power Project Change Filing, EFSB 07-7A 

 

FROM Robert Shea, Presiding Officer 

 

DATE: May 24, 2011 

 

RE: Issuance of Issues Memorandum; Notice of Siting Board Meeting 

 

Enclosed please find a copy of the Issues Memorandum regarding the above-referenced 

proceeding.  The Energy Facilities Siting Board (“Siting Board”) will consider this 

Memorandum at its next meeting, scheduled for Thursday, June 9, 2011, in Hearing Room A of 

the Department of Public Utilities, One South Station, 5
th

 Floor, Boston, MA.  If the Company, 

intervenors or limited participants wish to provide written comments on the Issues 

Memorandum, such comments must be filed by noon on Friday, June 3, 2011.  Hard copies of 

comments should be sent by mail to Robert J. Shea, Energy Facilities Siting Board Staff, One 

South Station, Boston, MA 02110 and by email to Mr. Shea at robert.j.shea@state.ma.us.  

Additionally, all comments should be filed electronically at dpu.efiling@state.ma.us.  The 

Company, intervenors, and limited participants will have an opportunity to briefly address the 

Siting Board at the meeting. 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to call the Presiding Officer at (617) 305-

3514. 

 

cc:  James Buckley, General Counsel 
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